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W E L C O M EW E L C O M E
Next week sees the culmination of months of
hard work from the cast and crew as the school
production 'We will rock you' is performed. 

The staff and students have had hours of
rehearsals, many at weekends, and their efforts
are much appreciated. Behind the scenes there
are many others who have supported with set
design, ticket sales, costumes and publicity, my
thanks go to them as well. 

Tickets are available via ParentPay or by
contacting Miss Balewski. You won't want to miss
it!

# P R I D E R E S P E C T K I N D N E S S

S U P E R S T A R  S T U D E N T  L E A D E R S
We are incredibly proud of our

young leaders for their work and

contributions to the careers fair

last Friday. 

They truly represented all the

essential skills which are

communicated across our school

community. Well done team!

R E A D I N G  R E W A R D S  A T  T H E  L I B R A R Y

Finally after all the cold
and wet weather our
Year 7 gardening group
managed to start some
planting.  Primulas
were planted in pots
with the spring bulbs -
which are already
coming though.

After a busy hour the
new bench was in use
for a much needed rest.

Take a visit to the library
anytime in February and
receive 10 achievement
points for celebrating our
love of reading!

Y E A R  7  G E T  G A R D E N I N G  

Mrs Johnson

Headteacher

Photo of the weekHighlights of this week’s news at school 
and forthcoming events  # w e a r e b l y t h e

Y E A R  1 0  M O C K  E X A M I N A T I O N S
Well done to all Year 10 students for your hard work during this
week’s mock exams! Your dedication to revising and your
excellent behaviour in school has been truly impressive. Keep up
the great work – you are building a strong foundation for future
success!



Next week is the week our
cast of ‘We Will Rock You’!
will take to the stage with
their super high-energy
performances on Tuesday
11th, Wednesday 12th and
Thursday 13th at 6:30pm,
this is a show you won’t
want to miss. Whether you
are a fan of classic rock or
just love an entertaining
night out, it promises to be
an unbelievable experience.
Get your tickets on Parent
Pay and support our
amazing students who are
ready to showcase their
fantastic talents.

Head to ParentPay and book
your tickets! 
£5 - under 16s
£7 - over 16s. 

C H E S S  C L U B  W I T H  M R  P U G H

Last week, the girls participated in the
City Schools Festival and truly
demonstrated our school's core values of
Pride, Respect and Kindness throughout
the competition. 🌟

They faced off against 6 schools and
came out victorious in 5 of the 6 games!
🏆💪  Our highest scoring game was an
impressive 5-0, thanks to our amazing
goal scorers Sophie and Niamh! 🎯👏

The competition was tough, but our
team held strong and finished in 2nd
place overall! 

🥈 Huge congratulations to all the players
for their hard work, teamwork and
sportsmanship! 💙  Well done, Blythe!
You have made us proud! 🙌👏

We always try our best to communicate with
our school community in a multitude of ways:
emails, text messages, newsletters, round-ups,
letters on the ParentPortal, social media
updates and last but not least comments from
teachers and tutors on the Frog ePortfolio. 

It even sends you a notification to your Frog
app, and an email to the one you provided to
our admin team, so you know when a new one
has been posted. 
So don’t forget to check it!

If you have lost your parent logins, just email
k.cotterill@bb-hs.co.uk for a reset.

C O M M U N I C A T I O N  R E M I N D E R  

F R I D A Y  F O C U S  I S S U E  1 5 6F R I D A Y  F O C U S  I S S U E  1 5 6

G R E A T  W O R K  A T  N E T B A L L  F E S T I V A L

W E  W I L L  R O C K  Y O U !
🎉💖 Valentine’s Disco - Friday 14th February! 💖🎉

Year 6 and Year 7! Ready to kick off your half-term

break in style? Come join us for a Valentine’s Disco on

Friday, 14th February, from 4-6pm! 🎶💃🕺  It’s going to

be an unforgettable evening filled with great music,

dancing, and fun! You won’t want to miss it. 💥  Tickets

are only £2, on sale at 8:35-8:45 and break one in the

student leadership area until Friday 14th. Don’t forget to

bring extra money for delicious refreshments and

snacks! So grab your friends, put on your best dancing

shoes, and get ready for an awesome time. Let’s make

this Valentine’s Disco a night to remember! ✨  See you

there! 😎

V A L E N T I N E ’ S  D I S C O

🎯 Think you’ve got what it takes to predict the

winner of The Apprentice? Put your business

intuition to the test and cast your vote! 

🏆  Guess the winning candidate and you could

win a prize! Visit Mrs Hart-Cadman in Room 1

to make your pick and join the fun! 

T H E  A P P R E N T I C E  C H A L L E N G E

C O M M E N D A B L E  C R O S S  C O U N T R Y
This weekend several of our athletes represented Stoke-on-Trent at the County Schools
Cross Country Championships.

We are so proud of their fantastic achievements!

Poppy W and Anabelle W-C both secured top ten finishes in the year 7 girls race - the
top two finishers for the Stoke team. Flynn E also finished in 8th place in the Y7 boys
race with Remi C and Noah W producing excellent performances also.

Huge congratulations go to Holly T, Y10 (2nd place finish 🥈) and Euan O, Y11 (6th place
finish), who have both qualified to represent Staffordshire Schools at the ‘All-England
Schools Cross Country Championships’ on Saturday the 15th of March.

This is a fantastic achievement and we wish you both the very best of luck! ⭐️

The school chess club/league runs
fortnightly on week 2 lunchtimes in
room 10:  Tuesday for Years 7, 8, 11
Thursday for Years 9, 10 & sixth form

Despite a healthy attendance, Mr Pugh is
always looking for new players,
especially from Year 7 and 8. All abilities
welcome.



L O O K I N G  F O R W A R DL O O K I N G  F O R W A R D

Ask for a token at any
checkout and vote for
Kickstart!

     Longton Extra
     Meir Hay Express
     Meir Superstore
     Blythe Bridge Express

Voting is open now until
the end of March.

A group of Year 11 boys gained workplace experience -
presenting to younger children and understanding the
role of a primary school teacher.

Monday 10th February 
 U16 Individual Table Tennis at Clayton 
Valentine’s card competition deadline

Tuesday 11th February - Thursday 13th February
We Will Rock You performances 6:30pm

Tuesday 11th February 
U13 City Netball Competition at Fenton

Wednesday 12th February 
Staffs Team Table Tennis league at St Jo’s 

Thursday 13th February 
U14 City Football away at Discovery 

Friday 14th February 
Year 6 and Year 7 Valentine’s Disco 4-6pm

Monday 24th February
Student ambassador application deadline

U16 City Football v OMERA at home (date to be
confirmed) 

CAREERS SPOTLIGHT -  CAREERS SPOTLIGHT -  BENCHMARK 6BENCHMARK 6

STUDENT LEADERSHIP
The application process is now open to become a student
ambassador for 2025/2026. Each year group will be
represented by three student ambassadors. Year 11 will be
represented by the four Head Prefects currently in post.

• Do you want to represent your year group and the school?
• Do you want to help influence change within the school
community on diverse topics?
• Do you embody the school's values of pride, respect &
kindness and have a genuine wish to help and support with
projects?

Our student ambassador programme aims to develop student
leadership skills through providing a range of different
opportunities for students to get involved in. Successfully
elected student ambassadors will meet to ensure that the
student voice is represented and that any concerns and plans
are discussed with the Senior Leadership Team. Student
ambassadors may represent their year groups at a wide range
of events and can influence the latter by communicating the
opinions of their peers.

You can apply by writing a letter, making a video or putting
together a presentation. Tell us about yourself and the
qualities and skills you possess that would make you
successful in this role. It must stand out from other
applications and demonstrate your potential. 
We look forward to your applications.

DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS: Monday, 24th February
2025 – Assignment set on FROG with a file drop for
applications.  If you have any questions – speak to Mrs Avons.

Year 7 - Body shaming

Year 8 - Careers escape room

Year 9 - Pressure groups

Year 10 - Attitudes to abortion

Year 11 - Careers 

Sixth Form students will be completing their study plus

programme, such as EPQ, PVFC, & Tomorrow’s Teachers. 

KEY DATES

Year 7 -11 :

Equality, diversity and inclusion

NEXT WEEK’S ASSEMBLIES
M E N U  C H O I C E

SPRING TERM 
MONDAY P4 CITIZENSHIP

T E S C O  V O T E

Eshaan, Krrish and Harshdeep visited Mossley CE
Primary School to deliver workshop talks to Year 3, 4
and 5 on their religion and beliefs.  They showed
excellent speaking and leadership qualities in their
delivery and answering the many questions the young
children asked. 

House competition: table tennis in PE

Thursday 13th February Lunchtime
Year 7 and 8 (lunch 1)
Year 9 and 10 (lunch 2) 

Friday 14th February Lunchtime
Sixth form 

TABLE TENNIS



If you are interested in purchasing items
please email t.matthias@bb-hs.co.uk
and we will let you know what we have
in stock. Donations are always welcome.

https://jtscitt.co.uk/



